
  

  
 
To: Dr.   Charles   Johnson   
From: Rosanne   Williamson   
Re: Gifts   
Date: April   28,   2021   
 
The   following   gifts   have   been   received   since   the   last   acceptance   of   gifts   by   the   Board   of   Education.    I   recommend   the   
Board   approve   the   acceptance   of   the   following:   

  

*   Monetary   donations   will   be   deposited   into   the   account   designated,   after   approval   by   the   Board   of   Education;   property   
donations   do   not   require   an   account   number.   

Donor   Type   of   
Donation   

Description   of   
Donation   

Purpose   of  
Donation   

School   and   
Department   

Account   
Number   *   

Margaret   Simonsen   monetary   $10,000.00   
Simonsen   Memorial   
Scholarship   GBN   SAO   AN930140   

Signode   Industrial   Group   property   
250   engineering   gridded   

sketch   pads   
Architecture   &   PLTW   
student   use   

GBN   &   GBS   
CTE   N/A   

Hopkins   VHS   tapes   

150   French-speaking   
VHS   tapes   with   a   value   of   

$150   
To   benefit   our   French   
classes   

GBN   World   
Language   Dept   N/A   


